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September 4h-                      

Closed for Labor Day                                       

October 31-                           

Closed for Halloween                            

November 20-24th–

Thanksgiving Break       

December 25th-Jan 5th          

Holiday Break                          

June 6th- Dress Rehearsal      

June 8th - Recital Performances 
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Hope you are all doing well!!  I 

would first like to tell all of you 

how much I appreciate you and 

we are so thrilled that this year 

has started off with the dancers 

so enthused to move and learn! I 

am happy we can continue to 

offer a place for your dancers to 

continue to grow as dancers! Our 

hope as instructors is that the 

students can also learn to 

incorporate the discipline, 

creativity, teamwork, respect, 

improvement of both mental and 

physical health, and dedication 

that dance provides into their 

daily lives beyond dance! The 

staff is so excited for this new 

season!!!  We are off to a great 

start!!! 

Tuition   

We are asking that everyone has 

a credit or debit card on file  

starting in September.  (You do 

not HAVE TO sign up for Autopay 

but we encourage you to so you 

avoid late fees.                                                                         

Please remember that tuition is 

due the first class of the month 

and then is late after the 8th of 

the month.   At that point late 

fees will be added automatically  

on the 9th to your account . Thank 

you.  

Class Changes                                                          

There will still be some changes 

to the schedule this month, both 

for classes that are too full and 

for classes that have low 

enrollment.   If there are less than 

5 kids in a class after this month, 

it will be canceled. Thank you for 

your patience with this process.  

All changes that need to be made 

will be done by the end of 

September. 

Keep in Mind:  If you need to do make 

up classes and miss from now to 

December those have to be made up 

before the WInter break.  If you miss 

classes in the second part of the 

season, Jan -June, those classes must 

be made up by May 1st.   
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Daniela is a new addition this 

season to our company, and we 

are thrilled that she is on the 

team!  She is so professional and 

focused in classes and rehearsals.  

Daniela took classes all summer at 

the studio to improve her skills 

and technique.  She has been 

working so hard and we couldn’t 

be more proud of her growth and 

determination!  Keep up the great 

work Daniela!! 


